
Headteacher Message: 

Dear Parents and Carers,

How lovely it has been to see the children back with us, and to 

welcome our new Year 3s! Children have settled quickly into their new 

classes and are already impressing their new teachers with their 

learning attitudes! They should all have brought a reading book home 

by the end of this week.

We hope you have had a chance to see the new graffiti walls in the 

playground - they are so bright and cheery, and we are very grateful to 

the local artists who pulled together the children's ideas when creating 

them.

Our personal skill this half term is 'To Persevere', with a focus on 

Growth Mindset, and the value we are going to focus on is Integrity. 

More information to follow at a later date.

Shirley Junior School
Weekly Communications

Whole School Dates:

Monday 23rd September – Harvest Festival Assembly

Friday 25th October – INSET DAY

Friday 29th November – INSET DAY

Friday 6th September 2024

Messages:

On Monday 23rd September the children will be celebrating the 

Harvest Festival assembly. We welcome donations in support of the 

‘Basics Food Bank’ to be brought in on the day. Please see the link for 

the most urgently needed items. Get Involved: How To Donate –

Southampton City Mission

https://southamptoncitymission.co.uk/get-involved/how-to-donate
https://southamptoncitymission.co.uk/get-involved/how-to-donate


Messages 

Metal water bottles

Last year, a couple of unfortunate accidents 

occurred where a child was bumped into 

whilst drinking from a metal water bottle, 

resulting in damaged teeth. We wanted to 

make you aware in case you might want to 

take this into consideration when getting a 

new water bottle.

Planners

There have been a few delays with the 

planners this year, we should have them in 

4 weeks at the most - watch this space. In 

the meantime, children have been given 

temporary planners.



Messages 

After School Karate Club, Teamspirit and Dance – September 2024



Coming up in your year group…

Year 3 Year 4

Year 5 Year 6

Wednesday 11th September – Osmington Bay parent information 

evening, beginning at 5.30pm.
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